
RSC/ReligionsWG/2024/1/WCEO response  

July 15, 2024 

 

 

To:    Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:   Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:   Charlene Chou, WCEO  

Subject: Formal response to RSC/ReligionsWG/2024/1, Proposal to Revise Name of Corporate Body   

                         

 

2024 Recommendation 1 

I approve. 

 

2024 Recommendation 2 

I approve. 

 

2024 Recommendation 3 

I approve and agree with ORDAC’s comment: “ORDAC would prefer that the Condition wording simply 

refer to a place, rather than a local place to match the heading and Condition Option wording.” 

 

2024 Recommendation 4 

I approve.  

 

 


